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All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE BASSEY
450 SQ.FT.

M1A

NORTH

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-1" x 9'-8"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
9'-6" x 24'-11"

BATH

SUITE TYPE

M1A
447 SQ.FT.

W/D

JULIET BALCONY

LEVEL 3-4 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE BOWIE
525 SQ.FT.

M1B (BF)

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-3" x 9'-10"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
11'-4" x 23'-4"

SUITE TYPE

M1B (BF)
512 SQ.FT.

BATH

WIC

L

W/D

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

JULIET BALCONY

LEVEL 3-4LEVEL 2 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M 

THE COLLINS
527 SQ.FT.

M1C

L

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-3" x 9'-10"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
11'-5" x 23'-4"

SUITE TYPE

M1C
523 SQ.FT.

BATH

WIC

W/D

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

JULIET BALCONY

LEVEL 3-4LEVEL 2 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N 

THE COSTELLO
564 SQ.FT.

M1D

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-0" x 10'-5"

DEN
6'-5" x 4'-6"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
11'-3" x 23'-4"

SUITE TYPE

M1D
559 SQ.FT.

BATHENSUITE

W/D

JULIET BALCONY

LEVEL 3-4LEVEL 2 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

1  B E D R O O M  +  D E N 

THE DALTREY
590 SQ.FT.

M1E

FOYER

BEDROOM
9'-8" x 9'-2"

DEN
9'-6" x 6'-4"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING

11'-3" x 14'-11"

SUITE TYPE

M1E
586 SQ.FT.

BATH

ENSUITE

W/D

JULIET BALCONY

LEVEL 3-4 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M 

THE JAGGER
640 SQ.FT.

M2A

BEDROOM 2
9'-0" x 10'-1" MASTER

BEDROOM
9'-1" x 9'-1"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING

11'-3" x 16'-3"

SUITE TYPE

M2A
634 SQ.FT.

FOYER

BATH

ENSUITE

W/D

JULIET BALCONY

OPTIONAL ISLAND

LEVEL 3-4 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M 

THE LENNON
660 SQ.FT.

M2B

BEDROOM
9'-10" x 9'-1"

MASTER
BEDROOM

10'-0" x 9'-3"

KITCHEN/LIVING/DINING
14'-2" x 13'-2"

BATH

SUITE TYPE

M2B
655 SQ.FT.

ENSUITE

W/D

FOYER

JU
L

IE
T

 B
A

L
C

O
N

Y

LEVEL 3-4LEVEL 2 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M 

THE McCARTNEY
678 SQ.FT.

M2C

BEDROOM
9'-0" x 9'-3"

FOYER

MASTER
BEDROOM
9'-1" x 9'-1"

SUITE TYPE

M2C
672 SQ.FT.

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
10'-3" x 23'-4"

BATH

ENSUITE

JULIET BALCONY

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D

W/D

LEVEL 3-4LEVEL 2 LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

2  B E D R O O M 

THE MORRISSEY
707 SQ.FT.

M2E (BF)

BEDROOM 2
9'-1" x 9'-0"

FOYER

MASTER
BEDROOM
9'-0" x 9'-4"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING
11'-7" x 24'-11"

BATH

ENSUITE

JULIET BALCONY

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 IS

L
A

N
D

W/D

L

SUITE TYPE

M2E (BF)
701 SQ.FT.

LEVEL 5 LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



All measurements and dimensions are approximate and are not guaranteed to be exact or to scale. Actual usable floor area 
may vary from stated floor area. Dimensions may vary with actual construction. Furnishings and accessories represented are 
for illustration purposes only and are not included. Specifications, sizes, materials are subject to change without notice. E.&O.E.

3  B E D R O O M  +  D E N

THE TOWNSEND
899 SQ.FT.

M3C

BEDROOM 2
10'-7" x 9'-0"

BEDROOM 3
9'-0" x 9'-0"

FOYER

MASTER
BEDROOM

10'-0" x 9'-4"

KITCHEN/
LIVING/DINING

17'-5" x 11'-3"
BATH

ENSUITE

O
P

T
IO

N
A

L
 I
S

L
A

N
D JU

L
IE

T
 B

A
L
C

O
N

Y

W/D

L

DEN
5'-4" x 5'-2"

SUITE TYPE

M3C
899 SQ.FT.

LEVEL 6-12

NORTH



V A N D Y K . C O M


